
Public Notice Clarification – October 3, 2025 

 

The Housing Authority of the Town of Enfield 
Public Hearing – Annual Plan 2026 

Enfield Housing Authority will hold a public hearing to receive comments on its Annual Public Housing 
Agency Plan on Tuesday October 14th, 2025, at 5:00 PM. 

Please note: As a HUD-designated Qualified Public Housing Agency (PHA), approval of the Annual Plan by 
the Board of Commissioners is not required.  This clarification is provided to correct an error in the original 
notice, which referenced Board approval. 

All other information in the notice remains accurate. 

 


